
As a resident of Redwood Valley for over 30 years, it was very disheartening to see that 
this BOS is considering distribution of Government one time funds to other non specific 
2017 Redwood valley fire relief. This money distribution should be put on the MAC 
board agenda for this Wednesdays meeting for a solution. Not a solution made by you 
one day earlier. I appreciated how this gentleman stated the obvious.  
" Redwood Valley Water District had many chances to be a part of Russian River Flood 
Control and other local water efforts. It has opted to go it alone which has left it without 
a secure water source. Redwood Valley has a very big problem with securing enough 
water just for the houses in our town.  
It seems inappropriate to spend the fire survivor settlement money on the sheriff's 
department.  
I'd rather see it go to fuel load reduction efforts. Maybe even burying some of the central 
power transmission lines to lower the impact of PSPS shutoffs."  
Please don't make Redwood Valley the "dumped unwanted dog" from your actions.  
April Cipriano-Haines  

 


